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First name: rebecca

Last name: chalmers
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Title: 

Comments: Foothills Landscape Project #52509

 

Dear Stephanie,

 

Our family hikes, kayaks and camps in the Chattooga River watershed and in the Chattahoochee-Oconee

National Forests. We have many friends who own property on these lands. 

Our children have learned how central our forests are in staving off the growing crisis of Global Warming. We

value biological diversity. We want our public lands protected and NOT harvested. We understand the need for

fire prevention with the use of controlled burns, but we want those burns to be done according to natural fire

cycles and with the best scientific practices that ensure protection of the ecosystems. 

 

We are opposed to the Foothills Landscape Project. It is not in the best interests of the citizens of our state or

that of the other states affected. We may not be a major corporation, but we are watching and we do care.

Please re-conceive this dismal plan. 

 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

The Chalmers Family

611 Ridgecrest Road

Atlanta, GA 30307

 

 

 

 


